Bobbie Walthall

To: David L. Corliss
Subject: RE: Request to expand the Board of Health from 5 to 7 members.

From: Dan Partridge [mailto:dpartridge@Idchealth.org]

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 9:15 AM

To: cweinaug@douglas-county.com; David L. Corliss

Cc: Colleen Hill; Cowles Alan & Linda

Subject: Request to expand the Board of Health from 5 to 7 members.

Craig and Dave,

At the January 25, 2010 Board of Health meeting the Board took action to request that the City and County Commissions
amend the 1986 joint resolution in order to expand the size of the Board of Health from 5 to 7 members. The Board
recommends that 3 members be appointed by the City of Lawrence, 3 by Douglas County and 1 as a joint appointment.
Attached is the 1986 joint resolution for your reference.

Should this expansion be approved the Board further requests that the newly appointed Board members be appointed on
or before March 9, 2010 so that they might attend the March 15 Board meeting as observers and fully participate in
subsequent meetings.

In order to stagger the appointments so that appointments are made each year we ask that the initial term for a newly
appointed city appointee be 4 years, and for the County appointee 2 years. Attached is a schedule to help illustrate the
recommended appointment calendar along with the handout provided to the Board during their discussion of this issue.

I stand ready to assist you in any way and please let me know what further action you require.
Respectfully,

Dan Partridge, RS, MPH

Director

Lawrence-Douglas County Health Department
200 Maine Suite B

Lawrence, KS 66044
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STATEMENT OF INTENDED USE:

This message from the Lawrence-Douglas County Health Department, including attachments, contains information which may be privileged and
confidential and is solely for the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any review, disclosure, copying, or use of the
contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please destroy it immediately and please notify us immediately
(785-843-3060).






